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Dear Parent/Carer,   
  
As your child is returning to school to start their last year at primary school, you will 
receive some information from the Local Education Authority in respect of the transfer 
to secondary school of your son/daughter next year. 
 
With this in mind I would very much like to invite prospective parents/carers and 
students to attend our Open Evening which will be held on Thursday 23rd September 
2021 from 4.00pm to 8.00pm.   
  
I hope you will be able to join us, and take this opportunity to look around the school. 
There will be the opportunity to meet with governors, staff and students, all of whom 
will be available to answer any questions you may have. There will also be the chance 
to speak with myself and the academy leadership team during the evening. 
 
You will be free to visit all areas of the school, and staff will be happy to show you 
around the rooms within their department, along with displays and demonstrations of 
our students' work.  
 
In addition to our Open Evening there is the opportunity to visit the school to look round 
during the school working day. My leadership team and myself will be available to 
show parents around the school and answer any questions you may have. In this way 
you would be able to get a ‘feel’ for how the school operates on a daily basis.  
 
If you would like a visit please contact my PA, Kath Vincent on 01724 737002 or email: 
vincent.k@wintertonca.com 
  
We look forward to meeting you and welcoming you to our school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
K Rowlands 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 


